
 
 

 

 

Application Period Now Open for Spring 2025 Regional Grant-in-Aid Program Intake 

Kamloops, BC – February 24, 2025 –Non-profit organizations can now apply for the spring 2025 

intake of the Thompson-Nicola Regional District (TNRD) Regional Grant-in-Aid program. 

Notably, as of 2025, the application deadlines have shifted to March 31 for the spring intake and 

September 30 for the fall intake, instead of May 1 and September 1. 

This program is open to non-profits for projects or events that broadly benefit the Thompson- 

Nicola region and its residents. Non-profits can apply for up to $5,000 in funding, and up to 

$25,000 may be allocated during each intake period. Eligible applications are reviewed by the 

TNRD Regional Grants Committee and funds are awarded by the TNRD Board. 

For more information on the TNRD Grant-in-Aid program, and to apply, visit: tnrd.ca/grants. 
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